
King Middle School 
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February 12, 2020 

4:00 p.m. 

 

The King Middle School SBDM Council met in the school media center at 

4:00 pm on February 12, 2020.  Members present were: Mrs. Severance, 

Mrs. Markham, Mr. Ingram, Mrs. Peavler, and Mr. Gordon.  Mr. Dunn was 

absent.  

 
Minutes: 

 

1. Opening Business 

a. Agenda approval: the agenda was approved by consensus.  

b. January meeting minutes: the minutes were approved by consensus.  

c. Good news reports: all members report that school was going well and all will 

be happy when spring arrives.  

d. Public Comment: there was no public comment. 

 

2. Student Achievement 

a. ESS: Mrs. Ison supplied the Council with the ESS monthly update (see 

attached). 

 

3. Planning 

a. 2019-2020 Staffing and Allocation: Mr. Gordon reported that preliminary 

numbers indicate KMS will have 650 students next year, and the BOE will be 

reviewing staffing allocations at its next meeting.  

 

 

4. Budget Report 

a. Activity Account: Mr. Gordon reported the activity account (see attached).  

b. Section 6 funds: Mr. Gordon reported the Section 6 funding report as well 

as ESS and Title I (see attached). 

 

5. Committee Reports 

 

6. Policy Review/Update 

1. Committees (First Reading): First reading approved by consensus (see attached). 

2. Discipline, Classroom Management and Safety (First Reading): First reading 

approved by consensus (see attached). 

3. Curriculum (First Reading): First reading approved by consensus (see attached). 

4. Wellness (First Reading): First reading approved by consensus (see attached). 

5. AR Policy (revision): The AR Policy was revised by consensus (see attached).  



 

7. New Business 

a. GAP goals: Mr. Gordon reported KMS will use the same GAP goals as those in 

the CSIP. 

b. Media center report (Mrs. Stewart): Mrs. Stewart gave her yearly media 

center report (see attachment). 

c. FYRSC report and grant (Mrs. Hazelwood): Mrs. Hazelwood reported her 

grant application and reported on her audit (see attached). 

 

 

 7.   Adjourn: On a motion by Mr. Ingram and second by Mrs. Markham, the 

council voted to adjourn. The next regular meeting is scheduled for March 11, 

2020.  


